
 

 

Invitation to the International  

Sambo training camp 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

 

The All-Russian Sambo Federation has the honor to invite you and your national sambo 

federation to participate in the International sambo training camp, which will be held for 

sportsmen within March 30-31, 2015 in Moscow (Russia) in the Centre of sports and 

education «Sambo 70». 

 

Accommodation: hotel complex «Troparevo». Address: 3 Bakuleva str., Moscow. 

Financial terms: accommodation and meals (3 times per day), transfer are $70 USD per 

day per person. 

 

The entry form and quantity of participants of the delegation (Appendix №1, 3) with 

dates of arrival and departure (to book the rooms for your delegation) should be sent to 

the address of the organising committee before February 10, 2015 e-mail: 

eurosambo@gmail.com.  

The visa application form (Appendix №2) should be sent from February 15 to March 1, 

2015 e-mail: eurosambo@gmail.com 

The final entry form and the transport details (Appendix №1, 3) should be sent before 

March 5, 2015 e-mail: eurosambo@gmail.com.  

 

Organising Committee: tel./fax: + 7 (495) 725 46 83, tel.: +7 (499) 557-04-46, e-mail: 

eurosambo@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

Sergey ELISEEV 

President 

All-Russian Sambo Federation 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

President  

National Sambo Federation 


